
 
 
 

April 23, 2021 

 

 

 

Mr. Brad Sperling 

Board Chair 

Peace River Regional District 

PO Box 810 

Dawson Creek, British Columbia V1G 4H8 

 

Dear Mr. Sperling: 

 

We are pleased to notify you that your annual financial report for the fiscal year ended December 

31, 2019, qualifies for a Canadian Award for Financial Reporting (CAnFR). The CAnFR 

recognizes excellence in governmental accounting and financial reporting and represents a 

significant accomplishment by a local government and its management. 

 

We hope that you will arrange for a formal presentation of the CAnFR and that appropriate 

publicity will be given to this notable achievement.  To assist you in this regard, a sample news 

release is enclosed. 

We hope that your example will encourage other government officials in their efforts to achieve 

and maintain excellence in their own financial reporting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michele Mark Levine 

Director, Technical Services Center 

 

Enclosure 

 


